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DATE: 01/22/2014
NATURE OF INCIDENT: Annual School Patrol Movie Day
CASE NO.: 
INCIDENT DATE :01/25/2014
INCIDENT TIME: 10:00 AM
INCIDENT LOCATION: Duluth 10 Theater
SUBJECT: Annual School Patrol Movie Day
BY: DPD Public Information Officer Jim Hansen (218) 390-2232

 

 
 
The Annual Duluth School Patrol Movie Day will be held Saturday January 25th at the Duluth 10 Movie Theaters next
to the DECC. Doors will open at 09:30 am for School Patrollers to line up for a free movie, pop and
popcorn. Patrollers are treated to this event through the generous donations from citizens, local businesses, and
local trade unions. 
 
The Movie Day is a small token of appreciation to the Patrollers who have worked hard all winter, and prepare to
train next year's Patrollers. A 2nd Movie day is planned for the month of March and a Year End Party at Adventure
Zone in June. 

If you have any questions contact Duluth Police Officer Bill Stovern at 218-730-5678.

   

   


